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Officer elections for the N-S-N Stewardship Council will be held annually in September or the 
first scheduled meeting thereafter. This policy outlines the process for nominating and electing 
Stewardship Council officers. 
 
Before the start of the fiscal year (July 1) the Council will appoint three members to serve as the 
Nominating Committee for the coming year.   The Nominating Committee will solicit 
recommendations from the Council members for officers (Chair, Vice Chair, Treasurer, and 
Secretary) which may include current officers and/or members of the Nominating Committee.  
Before finalizing the slate, the Nominating Committee will confirm with the candidates for a 
proposed office their willingness to serve if elected.  The Nominating Committee will send the 
recommended slate of officers to the Stewardship Council before September 1st for election by 
the Council at its first meeting in September or the first scheduled meeting thereafter.  
 
 
 


